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* A colour version of this newsletter is available on the school website 

Autumn Term - Week 9 
 

What a SPOTTY Friday we’ve had! 
 

Thank you to everyone for their efforts and donations today in support of Children In Need.  
 

This week has also been ‘Anti Bullying Week’ and as well as an assembly on Monday with Mrs 
Hewins, pupils have been learning about this in classes. The theme this year in particular has 
been ‘RESPECT’. Our BRIGHT rules of course include RESPECT, so this has been very important to 
revisit and reflect on. 

 

 
 
 

Next week is the return of the BOOK FAIR- very exciting!  
 

This week’s word is- ‘cantankerous’ – which means ‘bad-tempered’ and ‘uncooperative’. 
 
HAPPY FRIDAY! 
  

Mrs L-D-L. 

VISION SCREENING—ASH CLASS 

All children in reception will have their vision tested on Wednesday 12th December unless we have received a 

green ‘Child Health Checks at School Form’ which gives you an opportunity to opt out. This form was sent out in 

September 2018. 

Congratulations 

Mrs Berry gave birth to a beautiful 

baby boy on Saturday 10th         

November. He is called Ezra Jack Berry and weighed in at 

8lb 13oz. 

We wish her and her family all the best. 

LUXULYAN CHRISTMAS SHOPPING—PUPIL COUNCIL 

Many thanks for all the toys, games and book donations for our Luxulyan Christmas Shop run 

by the pupil council on Friday 30th November, Friday 7th December and Friday 14th          

December—any more donations gratefully received! 

NETBALL CLUB– Cancelled 

Due to football/netball fixture 

against Whitemoor School 

there will be no netball club 

after school on Tuesday 20th        

November 2018.  
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DIARY DATES 
 

 

NOVEMBER 
20th November—Football/Netball Away to Whitemoor 
21st November—Eden Project—Christmas tree decorations Oak Class 
21st November—24th November—St Austell Festival of Music and Speech 2018 
23rd November—Eden Project—Decorate Christmas tree Oak Class 
24th November—Eden Project—Big Switch on at Eden—Christmas tree Oak Class 
26th—28th November—Scholastic Book Fair 
27th November—Football/Netball Away to Roche School 
 

 

DECEMBER 
5th December—Cross Country—Par 
6th December—Experience Christmas at Church— Ash and Oak Class 
12th December—Ash Class—Vision Screening 
17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal—Doors open from 9am 
18th December—Christmas Performance—Doors open from 9am 
19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch 
20th December -Christmas jumper day and parties 
 
JANUARY 
9th January—Cross Country—Par 
15th January—Football/Netball Away to Foxhole School 
29th January—Football/Netball Home to Bugle School 
 
FEBRUARY 
6th February—Cross Country—Par 
12th February—Football/Netball Away to Treverbyn School 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—09.11.18—15.11.18 

Well Done to Attendance Winners Oak Class this week 98.9% attendance 

SPORTS UPDATE—Mr Jarvis 

This week we have had lots of exciting sports events.  Our Year 3/4 football team 

won their first game of the season against Nanpean School with a fantastic 9-0 

whilst our Year 5/6 were also victorious with an amazing 3-0 against Nanpean. 

Finally our Year 5/6 Netball team played in a highly competitive match drawing 

2-2 against Nanpean 
 

Well done to our sporting heroes! 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  22ND NOVEMBER 2018 
 

Our Scholastic Book Fair is arriving! 

We would appreciate your support as any books purchased provide 

more books for our library!  

Details to follow. In the meantime, click the you tube link for a sneaky peak at some of the    

Autumn Term titles on offer.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=smatPpkiSPE 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=smatPpkiSPE

